STAFF REPORT

MEETING DATE: January 11, 2023
PRESENTER: Marci Reyes, City Clerk

SUBJECT: Resolution Appointing Members to the Planning Commission and Announcement of Votes
(MR)

RECOMMENDATION: Council by motion adopt resolution appointing two applicants to the Planning
Commission for three-year terms ending December 31, 2025.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

The Kerman Planning Commission has two positions available with terms ending on December 31,
2025.

The announcement for vacancies was published in the Kerman News and posted on the City website
with a deadline of Friday, December 16, 2022.

Five applications were received by the December 16, 2022, deadline from (Listed in order received)
Robert Bandy, Russell E. Hansen, Charles H. Jones, Macky Puckett, and Kevin Nehring.

Applicants were invited to attend the meeting, state briefly, why they are seeking appointment to
the Planning Commission and answer any questions the Council may have.

Members of the public will have an opportunity to address the Council on the appointment.

Council will discuss and make appointments by motion to appoint. To pass, the motion will require
three votes. In the event a motion does not receive three votes, follow up motions may be made until
a motion receives three votes. Voting will continue until the vacancies are filled.

Council will adopt formal resolution making the appointments.

FISCAL IMPACT:

None

ATTACHMENTS:

A. Applications
B. Resolution



